(*) MEETING MINUTE

Many of us acknowledged 110 years of WI in 2007, or hosted our own Branch celebrations to commemorate our
Branch’s 60th, 70th, or 100th anniversary — there certainly is a lot to celebrate! Carol Innes of Brookfield WI told us
about how she woke up in the middle of the night not so long ago, pondering the future of WI. Now that her mind
was awake and active Carol spent some time thinking about how to figure out what it is that has kept W1 alive for all
these years and what would keep it alive long into the future. Carol suggests that we all take a few minutes at our next
meeting to talk about these possibilities — what a great discussion! Please feel free to share your thoughts or ideas by
sending them to the Home & Country ROSE Garden and we will share them with our WI Members across the province.
You can also send your own ‘Meeting Minute’ ideas, tips and suggestions for consideration in an upcoming issue.
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